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******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
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Dear Mayor, Members of the Town Council, and Deputy Town Manager,

It has come to our attention that garbage pickup from the Palm Beach Hotel is picked up almost daily, on Park
Avenue, and not in front of their hotel.  We are new residents of Park Avenue, and are appalled that we must endure
not only the smell of many garbage containers, but the unsightly view of these containers.  The prolific noise of the
garbage truck, barrels being bounced back onto the sidewalk for at least twenty minutes daily, has left Park Avenue
an unsightly afterthought.  We pay the same amount of taxes as everyone on the island, and this practice of using
Park Avenue as their personal dumping ground needs to be revisited with a responsible solution.

The hotel clearly knows not only is their garbage an eyesore, but they don’t want their hotel guests enduring, what
we, on Park Avenue must endure.  We are the year round residents, and not the hotel guests.  If you look at any of
the hotels on the island, they take responsibility for their garbage pickup, without the audacity of palming it off on
someone else’s front yard.

We look forward to a very obvious and gracious solution to a very serious issue, that no one has been able to rectify
over the years.  We are improving Park Avenue with new homes, etc., and we want pride of ownership.

R. Hallissy
213 Park Avenue
Palm Beach

Sent from my iPad


